OFFICE

VOIRIEN DES
CHARGEURS

ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPERS N° 01/PCA/DFAC/2013

In accordance with the recommendations of the National
Workshop “Doing Business” held on March 8" 2013, all the
shippers are informed that in vue of a greater efficiency
regarding anticipation in the clearing procedures of goods, the
exceptional decision of creating Cargo Tracking notes (CTN) at
destination in the Ivorian sea ports is repealed.

From now on, it is essential that cargo tracking notes be
handled in the country of loading of the imported goods or the
exporter’'s country on the web site. www.oic.ci

The services of the freight and shipper's Department of the
lvoirian Shipper's Council (OIC) remain at the full disposal of
the shippers for any additional information.

This decision will come into effect on the March 2512013

Done in Abidjan .March 11" 2013
The Chief Executive Officer

Contacts of the Freight
and shipper’s department

ctbsc@oic.ci
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